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Recent discussions with some local councils confirm they will support senior football clubs regarding their 
ground bookings resulting from the postponement of the 2020 season until 13th June 2020. 

With club training permitted from the 31st May 2020: 

1. Clubs should contact their local council and change their current ground bookings to commence from 

31st May 2020.  

2. This booking amendment should be completed by 31st March 2020 in accordance with each respective 

councils process ground bookings (ie. online, email or by phone). 

This action only relates to ground use. You should contact your local council regarding access and use of 
your club rooms as soon as possible to determine any usage/fee charges. 
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Natalie Couch 
Ph: 9287 5592 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: ncouch@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Board Members 

Summary: Action: 

Many local councils will support football clubs 
following the postponement of the 2020 season. 

All clubs to contact council ore relative 
authority to amend ground bookings 


